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YEAR 3 TRIP TO HOTEL 

CHOCOLAT 

‘On Tuesday Year 3 had an amazing time 

visiting Hotel Chocolat in Covent Garden. 

During this exciting (and messy!!!) trip,     as 

well as eating lots of chocolate, the children 

learnt about the history of chocolate, tasted 

a real cocoa bean (the children were not im-

pressed by this ...YUK) and decorated  their 

very own slabs of choco-

late. They were lucky 

enough to come home with their creations all 

packaged up, ready to eat...YUMMY!!!’ 

Dates for your 

diary: 
 

 Year 5 swimming—    

Every Friday 

 Black History/ In-

ternational week— 

Starting Monday 

3rd October  

 6O class assembly—

Friday 14th October  

 Year 3 par-

ents/carers meet-

ing—Wed. 19th   

October 2.30 p.m.  

 Book Fair arriving 

—Wednesday 19th 

October  

 Consultation Even-

ing—Thursday 20th 

October  

 5L class assembly— 

21st October 

 Half term—Monday 

24th to Friday 28th  

October  
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NETBALL  
On Tuesday our netball team played two matches and won both of 

them, 6-1 and 8-2. What amazing scores! Well done! Thank you to Mr 

Hunt and Mrs Aers for organising the event.  

Mrs Maria Jay  

PRAYER MEETINGS 
"Revd. Mark Jones Parry will be hosting a short Chris-

tian prayer meeting for parents, teachers and governors 

who would like to attend, on Monday 17th October. We 

will be meeting from 4pm in the school library to pray for 

the whole school community. Guaranteed to finish by 

4.25pm in time for pick-up if your child attends a club." 

ALL WELCOME! 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  
 3T won the punctuality trophy and 6B won the attendance trophy this 

week. Well done!   

MRS CLARE CLARKE 
Many of our parents/carers will remember Mrs Clarke, the former 

Headteacher of Tottenhall Infant School. Unfortunately, she passed 

away last week. Our condolences go to her family. The funeral will be 

taking place on Wednesday 12th October. Tottenhall Infant School 

will be closed but St Michael at Bowes will remain open. Representa-

tives from the school will be attending the funeral. 

     If you require details about the funeral please speak to the school 

office staff.  


